
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim commends the efforts made by secretaries of Al-Hikma
National Movement abroad offices during founding conference and urges them to

take care of Iraqi communities

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, praised efforts made by the

secretaries of Al-Hikma National Movement abroad offices during the founding conference, urged

them to be the ambassadors of Al-Hikma (wisdom) abroad and to carry the movement’s goals,

ethics and project.

His eminence during meeting with the secretaries of Al-Hikma abroad offices Saturday 3/12/2017

stressed that the Al-Hikma is a movement of young people and is open to this important segment,

plus believing in women empowerment, indicated that the Al-Hikma National Movement is a non-

biased movement to sectarianism or society components, the movement has programs that is

necessary to be transferred abroad and present the programs to the people, his eminence

stressed to give care of the Iraqi communities and support them in all countries where Iraqis

are located.


